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I am writing to show my support for SB210. In person voting is critical for honest and 

Fair elections. Federally certified identification should be required for voting. Vote by 

mail should only be allowed for very limited circumstances such as persons in the 

military. Votes should also be required to be counted within 24 hours of polls closing.  

Thank you.  


